

Friday 4th November 2022

Dear parent / Carer,

As a school we pride ourselves on our incredibly high standards and expectations. One of these expectations, is the expectations that all students arrive in the complete correct uniform every day. As a reminder all students should have the following uniform:

- White shirt which must be tucked in at all times
- School blazer (Y8-11 with new or old logo. Y7 with new logo only)
- Formal school trousers (male or female)
- Pleated skirt.
- School shoes (no trainers or boots)
- School tie for specific year group.
- One set of earrings in the ear lobe only. A watch. No other jewellery or facial piercings are permitted. Nails should be no longer than 3mm. Only clear nail varnish.

It is vital that all students arrive to school every day in the complete correct uniform.

Please can you ensure your child has the complete correct uniform as detailed above. Students who arrive to school on Monday without the correct uniform risk not being able to attend their usual lessons until the issue is rectified. If you are experiencing any difficulty purchasing uniform, please do not hesitate to contact us at schoolinfo@leesbrook.co.uk where we may be able to offer assistance.

Uniform can be purchased at the following link- https://www.schoolwearsolutions.com/product-category/our-schools/lees-brook-academy/

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr Hunter Assistant Principal- Behaviour and Attendance



